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BIDDICK PARENT WEEKLY BULLETIN 

A Message from our Acting Headteacher Mr Delf 
 
This week saw the Year 6 Transition days which took place Tuesday 27th – Thursday 29th July. All the students were 
absolutely brilliant, well behaved, polite and a credit to their parents and carers.  The students got to see what life is 
like at the Academy, from meeting their new tutors to sampling lessons, and just experiencing being here. 
We hope you all enjoyed your days with us, as much as we did having you here.  We can’t wait to see you all in 
September.  
 
Tonight is the Year 11 prom, which we are very excited about.  I know that there has been so much preparation gone 
into tonight from both the staff, students and parents and I want to share my gratitude to you all. We can’t wait to 
see you all in your finery.  Remember this is a moment in time to enjoy the evening, you will remember this night for 
years to come.  
 
I’d like to leave you all with this quote “ The magic in new beginnings is truly the most powerful of them all" 
 
Thank you to you all for your continued support. 
 
Thanks 
Mr Delf Acting Headteacher 

Summer Show 
 This year’s Summer Show is SHREK The Musical Jnr. 
 See poster for more details, you can buy the tickets online using the link below or the QR code on the 

poster, we can’t wait to see you there.  
 https://www.trybooking.co.uk/CMMB 

 

 
 



 
GCSE Art Exhibition 
 Below is a poster for GCSE Art & Design online GCSE Exhibition  
 Click the link to access https://biddickart.wixsite.com/exhibition2023 
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